
07/03/2019 

MRS Gail Goff 
35 Mathews ST 
Davidson NSW 2085 
goffmh@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/0123 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

I would like to recommend that the Frenchs Forest markets be allowed to continue at Mona 
Vale. I have been going to the markets regularly since they opened and have come to rely on 
the fresh produce offered. I am also a member of WIRES and help out at the fundraising stall. 
Many people will be devastated if the markets close and I would like to offer my full support to 
them being kept open.
Thanks
Gail Goff 

Sent: 7/03/2019 8:27:43 PM
Subject: Online Submission


